
McMillan Township News 

Written by Gina Harman 

McMillan Township is on the 

Web 
We are pleased to announce that 

McMillan Township has developed a 

new interactive website with the help of 

Velvet Green Creations.  The website 

was created utilizing RWD Responsive 

Web Design techniques so that the 

website detects what type of device you 

are on and gives the browser the best 

viewing experience.  So whether you are 

on a tablet, smart phone or just at home 

on your PC, you will easily navigate 

throughout the site. 

 

The McMillan Township website offers a 

variety of interactive tools for the community including:  Online Tax Search, Board of Directors, Maps page that 

shows our location within Luce County and the stages of growth in Newberry — both in which are also 

available as PDFs, Board Minutes, Photos of our Township Hall and our area, Events Calendar, and a host of 

resources for the people of McMillan Township to utilize.  Also, if you are new to the area, please visit the Our 

Location page to view both a Google street map and a satellite view of where we are situated in the Upper 

Peninsula of Michigan. 

 

The Township is also providing a great advertising opportunity that is affordable and available on every regular 

page of our website (excluding PDFs) 365 days a year.  Our Banner ad placement is located below the content 

area.  Ads slide through ensuring visibility for all who join up with us.  These banner ads help support our 

Township and bring people to our local businesses and organizations. All banner ads are clickable directly to 

your website or facebook page. 

 

Our Resources page will provide many links to demographic information, Absentee Voter Application, Principle 

Resident Exemption, along with Veteran’s Property Tax Exemption. 

 

At the bottom of the page, there will be additional links to important organizations, groups and services that 

can help us remain a strong community.  We thank you for visiting and we wish you a happy and productive 

New Year in 2021. 


